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Comments

I am concerned in that the employee surveys will be distributed to healthcare organizations, but the
survey for healthcare facilities will only be distributed to selected facilities? Why not open this up to all
healthcare facilities and distribute it through healthcare organizations and groups that support the
Health and Safety professionals in these facilites. This would give a larger picture of the issues asked
about.

I also do not care for self observed studies. They lack scientific clarification and can be used as a
political tool. This is especially true if you are relying on union organizations to distribute the survey.




